
 
QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS – ADDENDUM #1 

CONTRACT #2104 
 

Henry Park Horowitz Pool 
 

Questions about this RFP should be directed to Marty Sitler, Director of Park and Recreation Department, by email only 
to msitler@vernon-ct.gov, no later than Tuesday, November 22, 2022 at 3:30 PM.  Answers to questions received will be 
posted by Monday, November 28, 2022 on the Town’s website at www.vernon-ct.gov/legal-notices and at the 
Connecticut State Department of Administrative Services (DAS) at https://portal.ct.gov/DAS/CTSource/CTSource by 
referencing Contract #2104. It is the sole responsibility of the respondent to review any or all addendum or question 
responses related to this RFP. 

 

 QUESTIONS ANSWERS 
1. Does the city plan to provide a Waterslide, Aquatic 

Play Structure or Zero Depth Splashpad? 
No, the RFP specs called for a pool 
The current pool configuration does not have a 
waterslide or water features.   

2. Are there any plans or specs  No 
3. Is the walk-through required to submit a bid? Yes 
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